CEC Meeting Minutes

March 12, 2013

Meeting was held at the Senator inn after monthly luncheon.

Attendees: Jody Breton, Phillip Platt, Angela Dickinson, April Newman and guest, National AGA

President, Evelyn Brown

>
>

National AGA President, Evelyn Brown, was the keynote speaker

The Big Brothers/Big Sisters Bowl-a-thon will be held in April! Form a team, sponsor a member
or come cheer a team on! Get involved. This is a fun event and money is raised for a good
cause.

Upcoming speaker discussion—Phillip will ask Mike Wenzel (who did agree and we have a team
from Purchases coming on April 9th)

May is the awards ceremony...trying to get some entertainment. The original name given
already has an engagement—if anyone knows of someone entertaining, please let one of us on
the CEC know. Open to most ideas!

Jill Murphy at National is the person to contract for promotional items.

May need to purchase a copy of Dreamweaver for web coordinator

Respectfully Submitted by,

Jody Breton, CGFM,

AGA Maine Chapter President



